RADIO CHURCH OF GOD

Box 345, P.O. NORTH SYDNEY, N.S.W. AUSTRALIA

HERBERT W. ARMSTRONG PRESIDENT and PASTOR

Broadcasting
The WORLD TOMORROW

Publishers of The PLAIN TRUTH

OFFICE OF C. WAYNE COLE, Minister

12 December, 1962

Dear Members of the Chorale,

We have tremendous news for you -- Mr Garner Ted Armstrong arrived in Sydney Tuesday morning and will be with us over the Sabbath! 15 Dec 196.

We wanted to send this brief letter so you could come prepared as the Chorale will have the privilege of presenting the special music. Please dress for the performance as you did during the Feast-the women wearing dark skirts and white blouses, the men wearing dark suits.

Since a Wednesday evening rehearsal for the Chorale is not possible this week, it is imperative that each member arrive at the hall at 1:00 P.M. for a final rehearsal before the service. Please be prompt. Thank you.

May God be with you, and we will be looking forward to hearing from you this Sabbath.

Sincerely, in Jesus' name,

C. WAYNE COLE

/ljs